
From: Huddleston, Betsy
To: Ryan.Foley@chandlerconcrete.com
Subject: Compliance Assurance Visit -Chocowinity Plant 901
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 5:13:00 PM

Hi Ryan,
 
I visited the Chocowinity batch plant on 9/24 and did a quick compliance assurance visit with
Tim Blackstock.  Would you please send me the total cubic yards for this plant for CY2023? 
 I’ve also emailed David asking for this total, but I only have his DPD email address.
 
Also, I’m updating information in our databases for ownership changes by Chandler Concrete
Company.   I do not see any data associated with the Powells Point-Chaney plant and the
Havelock Plant 906.  I’d like to add them as permit exempt facilities in our system so DAQ may
know to conduct future periodic compliance assurance visits there.   Would you please email
me the cubic yds/hr capacities of these plants? 
 
Thanks,
Betsy
 
Betsy Huddleston
Regional Supervisor
Division of Air Quality, Washington Regional Office
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
 
252.948.3800 (Main)        943 Washington Square Mall
252.948.3836 (Direct)      Washington, NC 27889
Betsy.Huddleston@deq.nc.gov
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:betsy.huddleston@deq.nc.gov
mailto:Ryan.Foley@chandlerconcrete.com
mailto:Betsy.Huddleston@deq.nc.gov


 
 


